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St. Mary’s Junior Boys N.S.

St. Flannan’s Street

Nenagh

Co. Tipperary
Phone No. 067-32005
E-mail: stmarysjuniorboys@gmail.com
                                                                                                       June 2016
Dear Parents,     
As the school term comes to a close I would like to thank you all for your support and co-operation during the school year. Your child has completed another year of his educational journey and is now ready to progress to the next stage. We wish our 1st class boys the very best of luck as they move on to 2nd class in the C.B.S. We have enjoyed having them for the past three years and will miss them. We hope they will have happy memories of their time in St. Mary’s Junior Boys.

Highlights of the Term
· Tours – 1st & 2nd June
The children enjoyed 2 great outings to Turroe Pet Farm and Delta Playworld. . They all enjoyed the bus trip and sharing the experience with all their school friends made it a day to remember.
· Tidy School Awards
We are very proud to announce that our school has won Best New Entry in the Tipperary County Council Tidy Schools Competition. This is a great accolade for the school and one which you will agree is well deserved. The school is looking beautiful. 

· Images Art Display

This was held on 24th June 2016. It was a truly memorable day as parents viewed their children’s art work framed and displayed so professionally in the art gallery created in the G.P. room.
· Sports Day
A great Sports Day was held on Thursday 23rd June . The children had access to 16 different sports stations. Our thanks to Mrs. Walshe and Ms. Gavin, for their work in organising such a fun activity day for the children.
· Fun Walk
Thanks to the Parents Council for organising the Fun Walk held on Sunday 19th June. The weather was not the best but nonetheless a fine crowd turned up and enjoyed the walk. Hopefully the sun will shine next year.
· School Plays 
Language Class : ‘Little Red Riding Hood’

First Class : ‘The Pied Piper’

Well done to Ms. McNulty and also to Mrs. Walshe and Ms. Bradshaw for the wonderful performances.
· Tennis/ Hurling

The children have enjoyed their tennis lessons and have learned and practised new skills. Thanks to Ann Fitzpatrick for her coaching. Also thanks to Christy from Nenagh Eire óg for the hurling coaching all year. We value this input as sport is such an essential part of children’s development.
· School Uniforms
The school would be grateful to any 1st class parents who would like to return their child’s uniform/ tracksuit to the school. ( the clothes must be in good condition)
· Wedding 

On behalf of the staff I would like to wish Ms. McNulty every good wish on her wedding this summer.
Finally may I take this opportunity to thank the Board of Management, the Parents Council and you the Parent Body for all your work, support and co-operation during the year.
I hope you all have a great summer.

See you all in September.

                                       Yours faithfully,

                                                        ____________________

                                                         Principal
School closes this Thursday for Summer Holidays @ 12.30 p.m.

School re-opens on Thursday 1st September 2015
School closes @ 12.00 p.m. for all school pupils on first day.

School closes at normal time of 1.35 p.m. for Senior Infants / 1st classes from 2nd September.

JULY PROVISION

Please note that July Provision starts on Friday 1st July for Pre-school Autistic unit and continues until Thursday 14th July. 

9.15a.m. – 1.15p.m. each day 

